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State of Georgia
Atlanta

February 28, 1941

Dr. Forregst C. Allen, Director
Dépt, of‘PhysiQal “ducation
University of Sansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your letter of 1e'bruary 20th, addressed to me at Forsyth
was just received. Since my appointment to this office 1
only spend my weekends at Forsyth.

I shall be only too pleased to send the foot normalizer to
your friend Dr. Peete, gratis.

Did you receive a letter from me enclosing a copy of a sug-
~gested letter from you to our Governor. I would like it
mailed to me so that I may take this matter up with him
personally. -

I am enjoying this work here immensely.
With kindest regards to yourself, I am,
Sincerely yours,
a_/t/(-/7
Frederick W, Lang, ‘Director

Public Utilities Tax Unit
State Yffice Building



